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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 7:22 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 847 Oakdale

The owner Dalton B. Stewart called and he received a bill for Grass Abatement from June 8, 2017.  The summary 
abatement stated the re-inspection would be on 6/9/17, but the work crew cut the grass on 6/8/17.  Can you delete the 
fee?  I was not sure if it was ratified or not yet since it’s from June.  Thanks!! 
 

 

Lisa Martin 
Inspector III/Code Enforcement Division
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson St, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806 
P: 651-266-1940 
lisa.martin@ci.st.paul.mn.us 

 
 
“DSI’s Mission:  To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and 
safety for all.” 
 


